Helen Gardner

A Class 1 Permit requires stricter regulations that better protect people and the environment from
air pollution. Pima County has just experienced several bad air quality days that warned certain
groups of people to stay inside, do do drive or pump gas. The proposed mine will greatly add to air
pollution and harm people. A Class 1 permit is the least that can be done to mitigate the damage.



